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Policy #10 - Policy on Remote Interviews 
 
The Committee on Preparation for Ministry requires that each person in the ordination process meet with 
the Committee in-person at least once. This in-person interview is ordinarily scheduled for the person’s 
interview at the beginning of the process to become an Inquirer. Other interviews may be held via Zoom. 
At any time, the Committee may vote to require a person to move any particular interview or all future 
interviews to in-person. 


